
             

 Wraparound 101 

 
The Wraparound 101 for Idaho WInS scheduled for March 17th in Twin Falls and 

the Wraparound 101 scheduled for March 19th in Caldwell have been postponed 

until further notice.  

 

If you have any questions about Wraparound you may contact: 

 

Jennifer Barnett 

Wraparound Program Lead 

Division of Behavioral Health  

208-334-5932 

Jennifer.Barnett@dhw.idaho.gov 


